
PHC has these 3Es at work - engage, educate, and equip... 

Patient Safety in the New Normal  

The thrust to purse Patient Safety is ingrained in the  Philippine Heart Center’s Safe Hospital culture. We heeded the call for 
urgent and sustainable actions, strategies and plans on a wide spectrum with activities rolled out either on a virtual or            
physical platform.   PHC advocates the adoption of best practices at the point of care to prevent avoidable risks and harm to 
all our stakeholders  

Keep in mind, the acronym A-C-T, we Act and Commit Together towards hospital safety!   

Patient Safety Warrior Ako! 

Our very own Dr. Adriano de la Paz 
was an awardee of The Outstanding              
Filipino Physicians (Posthumous). His 
wife Dr. Esperanza Q. Dela Paz           
receives the award on his behalf.  
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Dr. Abanilla meets with the Institution’s Transplant Team 

Every Covid Discharge is Victory.  Thankful for the 

recovery of the daughter of our Deputy Director 

for Nursing Services, Ms. Criselle Galang 


